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By the year 2050, unless we become active and turn around, our oceans will have more plastic 
products than fish. 

It is time for Government bodies to say enough is enough and phase out the use of all single-use 
plastic, of all polystyrene packaging, all products containing plastic microbeads and all other 
plastic products that are harmful to the environment and animals in sea and on land. 

It is up to us now to ensure that we leave to our children, grand children, all humanity a planet 
that respects and values all life and recognizes that our human existence is not separate not 
superior to any other. 

The Waste Avoidance and Resources Recovery Amendment (Plastics Reduction) Bill 2021 is an 
essential step in this direction and I urge you as our Government to take this step now before it 
is too late. 

Sincerely 

Rachel Sussman 


